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 February 2020 

Road work on the New England Highway, Kentucky from 
Monday 24 February 

The NSW Government is funding improvements to the road surface and safety on 

the New England Highway at Kentucky, about 13 kilometres south of Uralla. The 

work is being funded from a range of programs, including the Safer Roads Program. 

Transport for NSW will carry out the work, which will involve widening and resurfacing a six-kilometre 

section of road and improving drainage. The work is expected to be completed in September 2020, weather 

permitting. We have included a map to show the location of the work.  

The work will be carried out Monday to Saturday between 7am and 6pm. No work will be carried out on 

Sundays or public holidays. We will let you know in advance if we need to do any work outside these times.  
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How will the work affect you?  

The work will involve the use of machinery which will generate some noise. We will make every effort to 

minimise noise by turning machinery off when not in use and positioning machinery away from residential 

areas where possible. 

Access to properties in the area will be maintained at all times. 

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the safety or motorists and workers.  

Traffic will be reduced to one lane, alternate flow on the New England Highway wherever work is being 

carried out. The project will be carried out in sections within the six-kilometre section of road being 

improved. A reduced speed limit will be in place during work hours and may affect travel times.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic 

updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our Project Engineer, Jarred Kohler on 6580 3464 or 

Jarred.Kohler@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 6640 1331.  


